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You can get our newsletter on our website! 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Module 4 for Cohort 4 of the Haiti Bible Institute is scheduled for September 27 to October 4, 

2023. Donations are needed to help pay for this module. Each module costs $20,000. The good 

news is that over $6,000 has already been given toward this module! Praise God for that! We have 

one month left to receive the remaining funds to pay for the module. As always, your generous 

giving is greatly appreciated and vitally necessary for the success of the school.  

When we started On Target Ministry in 

2006, we knew it would be a partnership 

between us and people like you who 

believe in our mission to train national 

pastors overseas in the truth of the Word 

of God, and who believe in the biblical 

model of teaching faithful men who will 

teach others also. Over the years God has 

time and again confirmed our ministry by 

always supplying the financial need to 

conduct the teaching modules. But not 

only that, God has now blessed us with 

four graduate students who have excelled 

in their studies and are now able to teach 

Bible courses in the school.  

In Module 4 we will be using all four of 

our Haitian teachers. Franklin Robert, 

Picot Mackenson, Meme Elicene, and 

Spencer Bazile will each teach a course. 



 

 

This will be a great benefit to the students to hear these excellent teachers convey Bible truth in 

their own language. The missions model given to us in 2 Timothy 2:2 is working to perfection!  

Haiti has been in the news showing reports of 

violence and kidnappings. We are aware of this. 

We keep regular contact with our Haitian 

representatives to get their feedback on whether 

it is safe for us to travel there. They have assured 

us that we can come to Haiti next month and 

take the necessary precautions to remain safe. 

Yes, it is a bit scary when you see the images on 

TV, but God has given us this mission field for 

service to Him, and we are trusting Him to keep 

us safe. I ask the question, “Is fear a valid reason 

to stop serving God?” I say, “No, it is not!” We 

believe in a sovereign God who is providentially 

in control of all things! When God opens the 

door for ministry, we should march through it 

with confidence in Him.  

Since we do not charge the students for the 

teaching they receive, it is imperative that 

donors  provide the needed money to cover the cost of the module. We have conducted 30 teaching 

modules in Haiti since the school was founded in 2009. God has met the need every time though 

the faithful giving of our dedicated support team: people like you who believe in the authority of 

God’s Word and the biblical mandate to train national pastors to be well-equipped with biblical 

truth. Do you want to make a valuable investment that reaps eternal reward? Then please consider 

giving to support the Haiti Bible Institute. Your gifts will make a great impact on Haiti for the cause 

of Christ and help spread the gospel of God to many in that needy nation.  

Grace and peace,  

Doc & Anna Bearss 
Please make your check payable to  

“Faith Community Foundation” 

TO DONATE BY MAIL:     TO DONATE ONLINE:  
On Target Ministry     Visit our Website, and click on the  

521 East Locust Street – Suite 302   secure “DONATE” button: 

 Des Moines, IA 50309    https://OnTargetMinistry.org 

 

Haiti Bible Institute is the only accredited evangelical Bible School in Haiti! 

Pictures: (front) Spencer Bazile, one of our Haitian faculty, 

teaching a class. (back) Every student receives a Certificate 

of Completion for successfully passing the courses. 

https://ontargetministry.org/

